
Lincoln Men’s Senior Golf League March 2020 Meeting 

Members Present:  Allen, Bauer, Westerhoff, Lacquement, Jessen, Tritt, Rainey, 
McMichael, Gerhart, Gabel, Hedges, Vogt 

Members Absent:  Pauling, Augestyn, Honeycutt, Toomey 

President Allen declared a quorum at 10”00 am, March 12, 2020 at the Holmes 
Golf Course club house and thanked those in attendance. 

Due to the COVID 19, coronavirus outbreak, the board voted to cancel the March 
25th spring meeting, resulting in the following informational changes: 

1.  President Allen will sent an email to all 2019 members informing them of 
the change and telling them of procedures to register for 2020, and telling 
them to visit with prospective members and informing them to contact a 
board member with questions. 

2. It is too late to make changes in the notice in this weeks Neighborhood 
Extra, but next weeks notice will have the corrected information. 

3. Flyers will be printed and distributed to the local public courses informing 
golfers of the change. 

President Allen reminded the members that the 9 hole divisions will play on 
Thursdays this year and that in 2021, divisions 1 thru 12 will continue to play on 
Wednesdays and that all other divisions will switch to Thursdays. 

The change in scoring that has been presented has been tabled until after the 
2020 season and will be revisited prior to the 2021 season.  The main reason for 
this tabling is the cancelling of the spring meeting and the inability to convey 
information to the members.  

The Fun Day schedule has been completed resulting in 24 dates.  The first Fun Day 
will be April 29, at the Ashland Country Club.  There will be a total of 10 mixers 
and 14 u-picks. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:15. 

Gary Westerhoff 

Secretary 


